
 

With Deep Appreciation to Madawaska Volleyball Coaches  

 
Dear Madawaska coaches:  
           I hope this letter finds you and your family healthy and safe during the crazy 
times we now live in. I am writing to you on behalf of Madawaska Coaches Care. You 
may recall that we provide sponsorship support for 3 children in Zimbabwe – 
Anxious, Denzel, and Tinodaishe.  With this letter, I have included their pictures and a 
little about their life stories and future hopes. I encourage you to take the time to 

read about these children. There is also a short letter from each child that expresses 
their sincere appreciation for the Christmas gift they received from you. You might 
notice in one of the pictures of each child that he/she is holding the US dollars that 
was the Christmas blessing from you, the Madawaska coaches. 
          Thank you to so many of you who donated to support them this past summer 
through the GoFundMe page set up by Audrey Bos. These funds will allow us to 
provide another year of sponsorship that will provide for their education, nutrition 
and medical care.            
          What a special thing that our Madawaska family is doing! Your support for 
these children is making an incredible difference in their lives. I have seen first-hand 
on my many trips to Zimbabwe, how these children’s lives and the lives of their 
families have been impacted. Please do not underestimate the value of the 

investment you have made in their lives. 
            Thank you to all of you for your support over the years. I truly hope that I will 
be able to thank you in person this summer at Madawaska. 
 
 
Barry Mutrie 
abmut01@gmail.com 
519-270-4461 

PS: If you would still like to donate toward the sponsorship of these children, please 
contact me by email or phone.  
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